
 

 

 

Summer Pool Update 

 

We are waiting to pass our inspection. Once we pass, we will post on the 

website and on Facebook when we will open. 

While we wait, please review the pool waiver and rules on the 

community website.   

All keys are off until we receive the signed waiver and rules.   

Please be sure you are current on your dues and/or a payment plan as 

well to have your key turned on. 

You can bring your own chairs to the pool this year if you wish. 

We will be doing food trucks on our adult swim nights beginning in mid-

June. 

We look forward to seeing you this summer for a fun pool season. 


